One more nomination for Yau Tsim Mong
District Council by-election received

One more nomination for the by-election for the Tai Nan Constituency of
the Yau Tsim Mong District Council was received by the Returning Officer
today (February 9).

This brings the total number of nomination forms received to two since
the start of the nomination period on February 8. The nomination period will
continue until February 21.

Particulars of the nominees are available on the Electoral Affairs

Commission website (www.eac.hk/en/distco/2019ytmd tn candidates.htm).

If the number of validly nominated candidates is more than one at the
by-election, a poll will be held on March 24, 2019 (Sunday).
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